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READY TO USE
PRESIDENT’S CHOICE

KILLS APHIDS, CATERPILLARS AND BEETLES

YARD & GARDEN
INSECTICIDE

GUARANTEE:
Potassium salts of fatty acids.....1.0%
Pyrethrins.........................0.01%

REG. No. 24844 P.C.P. ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

NET CONTENTS 1 L

PREPARED FOR
SUNFRESH LIMITED
TORONTO, ONTARIO

M4T 2S8

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USE.

PRESIDENT’S CHOICE YARD AND GARDEN INSECTICIDE is a fast-acting,
short-lived product.  Nozzle is closed when purchased.  To open,
turn nozzle until the desired spray patter is achieved.  When
insects appear, spray all plant parts including upper and lower
leaf surfaces.  Hold container upright when spraying.  Insects
must be sprayed to be killed.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

Aphids, caterpillars, leafhoppers, earwigs, beetles, whitefly on
fruit trees, ornamentals, flowers, and shrubs and vegetables:
spray insects to wetting when they first appear.  Repeat 10 to 14
days later if necessary.  May be used on edible crops up to the
day before harvest.  Wash fruits and vegetables before use.



PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN.  Product can
cause skin and eye irritation.  Avoid contact with skin and eyes.
Do not apply to blossoms or when temperatures exceed 28 deg C. 
This product is toxic to fish.  Do not apply where runoff is
likely to occur.  Do not contaminate streams, lakes or ponds.  Do
not use on sweetpeas, nasturtiums or delicate ferns.  Spinach and
schizanthus may be sensitive to topical foliar spraying.  If in
doubt about a sensitive species, perform a small-scale test spray
before treating the entire plant.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container. Wrap empty container and
discard in household garbage. 

FIRST AID: If on skin or in eyes, flush affected area thoroughly
with plenty of water.  If irritation persists, seek medical
attention.  If ingested, seek medical attention or call a poison
control centre.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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